Dear Senior Parent’s

Following the Graduation Ceremony on June 1st, your graduate will have the opportunity to
experience the “2024 Lock-In” with their classmates. This is a wonderful opportunity for
the graduates to have a memorable night with their classmates and, more importantly, offers
a safe venue in which to celebrate this milestone in their lives.

To make this evening as enjoyable and “worry free” as possible, a senior lock-in flyer has
been sent also with guidelines for your senior.

If you would like to volunteer for the event, please contact Tina Helmin @
thelmin@jetup.net or 249-9179. No parent or community member will be allowed into the
party if their name is not on the volunteer list. In case of an emergency, you can contact
your graduate @ 249-9179 which is Tina Helmin’s cell number.

Thank-you for supporting the “2024” Lock-In party wishing your graduate a happy
graduation filled with fun and memories.

Sincerely,

Graduation Party Committee

REGISTRATION FORM

Graduate Name:

Parent’s Name:

(Printed) (Signature)
Phone Numbers:
(Where parents can be reached during the party)

Party Fee: $65 - make checks payable to: Graduation Party ~ This can be mailed to P.0. Box
41, Gilman 56333 or left in the office with Cori Gross. There will be no refunds after May
3rd, 2024, as prizes will be bought after this date. (Early Bird drawing registration received
by March 22™)

Fee Covers: T-shirt, food, music, hypnotist, games & prizes for the entire event!

Graduates, please mark your T-shirt size ___SM Med L XL XXL
(Your order must be in by May 3™ to get the size of t-shirt you want, or you don’t get one)

Check # Cash Date Received

If you would like to help with the lock-in, please add your number and email below

Email: Parents Names & Parents Phone #

Time you would like to help: All night .9:00-12:00 . Midnight - till end
set-up only___. Clean-up only


mailto:thelmin@jetup.net

